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March 17,2009 

Mr. Bob Laszcik 
Terrible Herbst, Inc. 
5 195 Las Vegas Boulevard South 
Las Vegas, NV 89 1 19 

Dear Mr. Laszcik: 

TERMINATION OF COVERAGE UNDER GENERAL ' WASTE DISCHARGE 
REQUIREMENTS - FORMER TERRIBLE HERBST STATION #65, 706 WEST HARVARD 
BOULEVARD, SANTA PAULA, VENTURA, CALIFORNIA (ORDER NO. R4-2007-0019, 
SERIES NO. 011, CI-9215) 

In our letter dated July 12,2007, we informed you that the subject discharge is regulated under Order No. 
R4-2007-00 19, Series No. 0 1 1, which also serves as your Waste Discharge Requirements (WDR). 

By letter dated July 22, 2008, you notified the Regional Board that In-situ remediation of total petroleum 
hydrocarbons performed for the site is complete and that you request termination of the WDR. 

The monitoring results were provided to the Regional Board in the quarterly monitoring reports. Since 
the In-situ remediation has been completed, and the WDR is no longer needed, the coverage under Board 
Order No. R4-2007-0019, Series No. 01 1 for the subject facility is hereby terminated. 

If you have any questions, please contact Chief of Groundwater Permitting Unit, Dr. Rebecca 
Chou, at (213) 620-5610. 

Sincerely, 

Tracy J. Egoscue 
Executive Officer 

cc: Ms. Diane B. Wahl, Ventura County Division of Environmental Health 
Mr. Mark Hallee, The Westmark Group 
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Our mission is to preserve and enhance the quality of California S water resources for the benefit ofpresent andfiture generations. 


